EASC PR R) port 1-24-24

Web Contact — Requests updates, announcements etc., to a new email address —
web@easna.org

Expect short delay with posts to EASCNA Family, due to moderator review/approval
(Moderators are pinged on every post)
Phoneline

Testing has gone well and theYAP conversion is ready to move forward and cancel
Freedom Voice.

With that tranition it has become evident that due to difficulties with local numbers such
as our 918 747 0017 concerning federal regulations and fees, the 888 749 0017
number will be the best way to go and we plan to phase out the 918 number on our
printed material. The 918 number will remain for the year so and will simply forward to
the df YAP system.

The phoneline guidelines and training booklet review and update is complete so the
Phoneline Volunteer request flyer is now available at EASCNA Family In FB

First in person training will be Feb 24 — 5:30p at Jimmy’s in Tulsa. Zoom training
schedule will be announced online. It is hoped, once determined it will be held on a
recurring basis.

Please note: YAP provides a nice feature for locating meetings whereby texting to the
888 749 0017 number will be replied to with meeting locations within 50 miles. This is
available for any location, no restricted to just our Area.



